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Happy Holidays!





New Pet Tips


Watch our Facebook page this month for staff tips on how to pick a new pet and what to do with a new pet at home.  �Many families welcome new pets into their homes during the holidays.  We want to help you pick the best pet for your home, how to give them a healthy start and train them to be the best friend they can be!  








Getting your cat into the carrier is often a big challenge and frustrating.  We recommend taking the carrier out days before your appointment.  Your smart cat can get used to the carrier just being there before they have to get in. Entice them into the carrier with treats or smelly food like tuna.  Let gravity help, tip the carrier on end and set cat inside, feet first.� Feliway is a hormone that only cats can smell, it decreases anxiety without sedation or medication. They come in wipes or spray you can use in the carrier.





We are raising money for our Best Friends Fund.  These are funds we use to treat injured or sick pets that are surrendered, homeless, can’t find the owner.  Or pets that would otherwise not be treated (for a treatable condition) due to cost.  


This can help with costs of everything from x-rays, medications or even surgery. 


These funds are used only for unique circumstances, and staff all have to agree on their use.  
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Remember our senior pets need special care during the winter:


Warm, out of the wind place to rest    


Unfrozen water source


Shoveled decks and walkways to prevent falls


Medications- cold weather is difficult on arthritic joints, sometimes pain medication or anti-inflammatories are needed for comfort.   


Please let us know if you notice your pet slowing down this winter                                                    








Winter is coming and the Holidays are near! 








